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Later today, CBS News will address on the air and in detail the issues surrounding the
documents broadcast in the 60 MINUTES report on President Bush's service in the Texas Air
National Guard. At this time, however, CBS News states with absolute certainty that the ability
to produce the "th" superscript mentioned in reports about the documents did exist on typewriters
as early as 1968, and in fact is in President Bush's official military records released by the White
House. This and other issues surrounding the authenticity of the documents and more on this
developing story will be reported on tonight on THE CBS EVENING NEWS WITH DAN
RATHER.
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